Koh Young Training Seminar to be Held in CA
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COSTA MESA, CA — A leading Koh Young Technology distributor will conduct advanced
training on the OEM’s solder paste inspection systems next month.

Christopher Associates will hold the training seminar March 10-12, in Costa Mesa.

In addition to training on this SPI system, the seminar will emphasize recent software
improvements including SPC software, as well as new hardware introductions and technology

improvements.

For more information, contact angela.maniaci@christopherweb.com .
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